
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 
Kincrome Australia Pty. Ltd. - Hydraulic 
lifting vehicle trolley jack 2250kg 
Models:  
• K12170   2250kg   • P12170ENF   2250kg 
Affected products can be identified by the 
batch code included in the product label.  
The affected batch codes are: 
• KGT1020 • KGT0521 • KGT0921 
• KGT1021 • KGJ1222  
• KGJ0722-01 • KGJ0722-02 • KGJ0722-03 
• KGJ0722-04 • KGJ0722-05 
Dates sold:  
15 December 2022 – 1 March 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply 
with the mandatory standard for trolley jacks. Warning notice 
labelling does not include the full key warning that the product 
is to be used on flat, hard, level ground. 

Hazard: There is a risk of a vehicle collapsing on a consumer 
causing serious injury or death from incorrect product use, due 
to incomplete warning labelling. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the trolley jack immediately 
and check their product label for the affected batch codes. 

2. Affected consumers should contact Kincrome to arrange to 
receive a permanent label that they can affix or return of 
the product for a replacement. 

 

For more information, contact Kincrome Australia Pty Ltd by 
phone 1300 657 528 or email enquiries@kincrome.com.au 

 

Purchased from: Bunnings, Total Tools, Tool Mart, 
Supercheap Auto. 
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https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/trolley-jacks
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